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                                                                                       Friday 22nd September 

 

 Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you are all beginning to feel very much at home within your new class groups and 
would like to invite you to find out more about how phonics is taught across the Early Phase and 
how you can support your child. 

We are holding a parent workshop on either Tuesday 10th October at 4:30pm or Wednesday 18th 
October at 9:45am which will be held in the lower school hall. Reception parents are invited to 
the earlier part of the meeting as it will be about the broader EYFS curriculum taught here at 
Kilmorie. The second part, which we are inviting yourselves to, will be a more detailed session, 
sharing information about how we teach phonics in the Early Phase. We would love you to join 
us for this session. If you are interested, please complete the wufoo form. 

On the 18th October after drop off, coffee will be available in the community room, hopefully 
giving you time to chat to other parents until it is time for you to join the workshop. 

We plan for the meetings to finish before 5.15pm and 10.30am respectively.    

 

We look forward to seeing you there 

 

Philippa and Naomi                                                                                                               

 

 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/s7bndh815rapyg/

